
 

 

 

 

Wednesday 8th November 2023 

 

Reading Ambassadors!  

To all pupils in Years 1-6, 

 

Do you have a passion for reading?  

Are you always found with your head in a book?  

Can you recommend books you like for others to read? 

Do you have excellent organisational skills and would enjoy helping to keep 

the school library tidy? 

Then the role of a Reading Ambassador is for YOU! 

 

This year I am looking to recruit ONE Reading Ambassador from each class, 

to help me to tidy the library, organise displays and promote a love for 

reading within their class. Reading Ambassadors will also be responsible for 

helping me to label books, put returned books back on the shelves and 

organise reading events such as World Book Day.  

 

If you are interested, fill out the job application on the back of this letter and 

return back to school by Friday 17th November 2023. 

 

Kind regards,  

Miss Riaz  

Head Librarian 



 

 

Reading Ambassadors Wanted! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Name: 
 
 
Age: 
 
 
Year group and 
class:  

Why do you want to 
become a Reading 
Ambassador? 
  

Application Form 

Tick which of the job criteria you 
meet below: 
 

Are you: Yes No 

Interested in 

books? 

  

Motivated?   

Good at tidying?   

Organised?    

Willing to give up 

time for the 

library? 

  

 
  

Why should you 
be selected?  


